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Attn: Corporate Officer, File Number Z23-07, Toscanny Pandu 3720 Hoskins Road, West
Kelowna

Dear City Councillors,

I'm writing a submission of support in regards to the above noted re- zoning application on
Hoskins Rd. I'm the property owner of 3720 Hoskins road, West Kelowna. I write to you in
support of the Proposed rezoning of the land assembly. 

The reason why I'm in support is because this will attract and provide more housing amidst of
this housing crisis that British Columbia is in. West Kelowna is growing city and with the
lower mainland becoming dense, many families are looking to the city of West Kelowna and
Kelowna as a solution. This proposed development will appease the rental vacancy that is in
dire need in the city. It is prime location at the entrance into West Kelowna, and have the basis
of infrastructure to support incoming traffic.

I support this application.

Thank you.
Toscanny P.




